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HAPPY BIRTHDAY! STAR STUDENTS

STAR TEACHERCENTER NEWS

This month we would like to wish Avery a very happy
3rd birthday, Everly a very happy 4th birthday,

and Jackson a very happy 5th birthday! We would
also like to wish Miss Gianna & Miss Emily B. a
very happy birthday this month! We hope you

all have a wonderful day!!

January was a great start to the new year
for us here at Bunny Bunch! The children
loved celebrating Frosty the Snowman Day,
Opposite Day, Rubber Ducky Day, and doing
a lot of fun learning!

This month is going to be a month that all of
the children will LOVE! Our Valentine’s Day
Ice Cream Social will be on Friday, February
14th! Sign up sheets will be outside
classroom and the children will be making
fun treat bags for Valentine cards and
treats! Make sure to follow Bunny Bunch on
Facebook to see all of the photos of the
children from the party!

Friday, February 7th will be
Superbowl/Sports Day! Wear your
favorite sports shirt!

Wednesday, February 12th will be our 100th
Day of School celebration for all of our pre-k
classes!

Friday, February 21st & Friday, February
28th will be Sabres Day!

WE ARE THRILLED TO RECOGNIZE MISS JILL, OUR
INCREDIBLE TODDLER ROOM ASSISTANT AT OUR

BOULEVARD LOCATION, AS OUR EMPLOYEE
STAR OF THE MONTH! MISS JILL HAS AN AMAZING
TALENT FOR CONNECTING WITH THE CHILDREN IN
HER CARE. EVERY DAY, THE TODDLERS LIGHT UP
WHEN THEY SEE HER, EAGER FOR THE FUN, LOVE,
AND LAUGHTER SHE BRINGS TO THE ROOM. MISS

JILL’S DEDICATION KNOWS NO BOUNDS. SHE
ALWAYS PUTS IN HER BEST EFFORT, ENSURING

THAT EVERY CHILD IS SAFE, HAPPY, AND
THRIVING. A TRUE TEAM PLAYER, SHE’S THE FIRST

TO OFFER HELP WHENEVER IT’S NEEDED AND
NEVER HESITATES TO STAY LATE WHEN ASKED,
ALWAYS WITH A SMILE. WHAT TRULY SETS MISS
JILL APART IS HER VIBRANT AND PLAYFUL SPIRIT.

WHETHER SHE'S CRACKING JOKES WITH THE KIDS
OR GOING ALL OUT FOR SPECIAL OCCASIONS,

SHE BRINGS JOY AND CREATIVITY TO
EVERYTHING SHE DOES. JUST ASK ANYONE WHO

SAW HER ON RUBBER DUCKY DAY, PROUDLY
ROCKING A RUBBER DUCK IN HER HAIR ALL DAY

LONG! MISS JILL, THANK YOU FOR YOUR
UNWAVERING COMMITMENT, YOUR SENSE OF
HUMOR, AND THE LOVE YOU POUR INTO YOUR

WORK EVERY SINGLE DAY. YOU MAKE A
DIFFERENCE IN THE LIVES OF THE CHILDREN,

THEIR FAMILIES, AND THE ENTIRE TEAM.
CONGRATULATIONS, MISS JILL! WE LOVE

AND APPRECIATE YOU!!!

INFANT ROOM: Sophia

TODDLER ROOM: Mia

PRE-K 3: Henry

PRE-K 4: Elliotte, Arlo, Lacey, & Oliver
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IMPORTANT DATESMONTHLY THEME

The babies will be busy this month will lots

of fun crafts and activities that they are

sure to LOVE! They will kick off the month

by making fun Valentine’s Day crafts such

as making hearts with their hands, sponge

painting hearts, and playing with red jello!

These little sweeties will be singing new

songs and playing with instruments, and of

course we will be reading fun books about

Valentine’s Day. They will also be having a

fun Valentine’s Day party on Friday,

February 14th!  Throughout the month the

babies will continue to do their daily

Circle Time which they all absolutely love! 

This is sure to be a month full of fun,

learning, and love! 

Wear any football shirt for Super
Bowl/Sports Day on Friday,
February 7th! 

Our Valentine’s Day Ice Cream
Social will be on Friday,
February 14th! Wear red/pink!

Sabres Days this month are
Friday, February 21st & 28th!

Congratulations to our 
Infant Star of the Month,

Sophia!



INFANTINFANT
Star of the Month

We are so excited to announce Sophia as our Star of the Month! Sophia is such an adorable and
sweet baby, and we are so lucky to have her in the Infant Room! She is always nothing short of
wonderful, with every day filled with her infectious smiles and giggles. Sophia has the sweetest
smile that she shares with everyone, and it’s clear that she is adored by all of her teachers. She

gets along so well with her friends, always playing happily and joyfully discovering new toys.
One of Sophia’s favorite activities is playing with the baby dolls, which shows just how nurturing
and gentle she is. She hugs and rocks them with so much love! This little one is calm, easygoing,
and truly a delight to be around. Sophia also has a fun sense of humor, and she loves dancing to

music, showing off her cutest little dance moves. Recently, Sophia has been reaching some
exciting milestones. She learned to walk quickly, is doing wonderfully with feeding herself at

meal times, and enjoys holding the paintbrush and crayons on her own during crafts. Her focus
and interest shine brightly, especially during Circle Time when she loves to clap along to the

songs. We are so proud of all the progress Sophia has made and absolutely love having this sweet
and happy girl with us here at Bunny Bunch. She brightens up our days, and we can’t wait to see

all the wonderful things she will continue to do! Keep shining, Sophia! We love you!!!
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newsletter 

FEBRUARY 11-15 

IMPORTANT DATESMONTHLY THEME
February is here, and it’s time for some February Fun in the

Toddler Room! This month, we have exciting and engaging

themes planned for the little ones, full of hands-on

activities, learning, and plenty of fun! We’ll kick off the

month by teaching the toddlers all about how to keep

their teeth healthy during Dental Health Week! The week

will be filled with fun and creative crafts like tissue paper

teeth, tooth puppets, and painting with toothbrushes. We’ll

also create marshmallow smiles to practice good dental

hygiene while having lots of fun. It’s a great way to make

learning about dental health enjoyable for the toddlers!

With our next theme, Hearts & Valentines, we’ll dive into

the spirit of Valentine’s Day with hands-on crafts and

activities to celebrate love and friendship. The toddlers

will create adorable Valentine's crafts, from heart prints

to sweet, colorful creations. Of course, the highlight of the

week will be our Ice Cream Party on Valentine’s Day – a

sweet treat the toddlers are sure to enjoy! In the third

week of February, we’ll introduce the toddlers to the

fascinating world of U.S. Presidents! Through fun crafts

and stories, the little ones will learn all about presidents,

past and present. We’ll have a blast creating their own

versions of presidential art and hearing fun, age-

appropriate tales about leadership and history. To end the

month, we’ll explore the five senses! The toddlers will

engage in sensory activities that will allow them to explore

new sights, sounds, textures, smells, and even tastes. This

week is full of opportunities for the toddlers to discover

and learn about the world around them through exciting

and hands-on experiences! We are looking forward to a

month full of learning, fun, and creativity. February will be

a blast, and we can’t wait to see how much the toddlers

will enjoy and grow through these themed weeks. Here’s

to a month of February Fun!

Wear any football shirt for Super
Bowl/Sports Day on Friday,
February 7th! 

Our Valentine’s Day Ice Cream
Social will be on Friday,
February 14th! Wear red/pink!

Sabres Days this month are
Friday, February 21st & 28th!

Congratulations to our 
Toddler Star of the Month,

Mia!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
AVERY WHO TURNS 3 THIS

MONTH!!



TODDLERTODDLER
Star of the Month

This month, we are excited to celebrate Mia as our Star of the Month! At just two and a half
years old, Mia is one of the sweetest little girls, and her presence lights up the Toddler Room.
With her adorable smile and caring nature, she is always making sure her friends and teachers
are happy. Mia has a heart full of kindness, always sharing her toys and making sure everyone
feels included. Mia is also a little fashionista, always wearing the cutest outfits that show off

her personal style! Beyond her fashionable looks, Mia’s joyful and easy-going personality makes
her a delight to have with us at Bunny Bunch. She gets along with everyone and is always having

fun, whether she's playing with the baby dolls, building with the waffle blocks, or singing and
dancing to her favorite tunes. Mia is incredibly smart and loves to be involved in all of our

activities. She knows the answers to all of our Circle Time and is always eager to jump in on our
crafts and learning activities for the day. Mia’s excitement for everything we do is contagious,
and she’s always ready for whatever is next! Mia is truly a little ray of sunshine, and we feel so
lucky to have her with us in the Toddler Room! Her sweet spirit and fun-loving attitude make

every day a little brighter. We are so proud of all the wonderful things Mia continues to do and
are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Way to go, Mia!! We love you!!!
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FEBRUARY 11-15 

IMPORTANT DATESMONTHLY THEME
February is here, and it's going to be a month full of

exciting activities and learning in Pre-K 3! Our

theme for the month is A Flurry of Fun, and we have

some fantastic topics lined up to keep the children

engaged and entertained. We’ll kick off the month

by learning how to keep our teeth healthy! The

children will enjoy fun crafts and activities like

Playdough floss, creating a rainbow of healthy

foods, and painting with toothbrushes. It’s a great

way to start the month by focusing on health and

hygiene in a fun and interactive way. Valentine’s

Day is the highlight of Week 2! The children will

prepare for our Valentine's Day party with hands-on

crafts like making Valentine’s slime, creating love

trees, and painting heart-themed art. It will be a

week full of creativity and fun, as we also celebrate

our 100th day of school! In Week 3, the children will

explore the different jobs that people do in our

community. We’ll have puzzles, sensory bins, and

new stories and songs about various community

helpers. This week will give the children a deeper

understanding of the important roles people play in

their communities. To end the month, we’ll dive into

exploring the five senses! The children will engage

in fun, hands-on activities that help them explore

their sight, sound, touch, taste, and smell. This week

will be full of exciting sensory experiences as the

children discover how they interact with the world

around them. It’s going to be a Flurry of Fun in

Pre-K 3 this month, and we can’t wait for all the

wonderful learning and play ahead!

Wear any football shirt for Super
Bowl/Sports Day on Friday, February
7th! 

Wednesday, February 12th is our 100th
Day of School! Keep an eye out for more
information in your child’s mail slot soon!

Our Valentine’s Day Ice Cream Social
will be on Friday, February 14th! Wear
red/pink!

Sabres Days this month are Friday,
February 21st & 28th!

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,

Henry!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
EVERLY WHO TURNS 4

THIS MONTH!!



PRE-K 3PRE-K 3
Star of the Month

We are excited to celebrate Henry as our Star of the Month! Henry is so much fun to have in the Pre-K 3
Room, always bringing a smile and positive energy to everyone around him. His friendly personality and

cheerful attitude make him a joy to be around, and he’s always greeting others and starting
conversations. Henry is friends with everyone and is always having the best time! Lately, Henry has

been impressing his teachers with the incredible progress he’s made in his learning. He’s doing
wonderfully with tracing and recognizing letters, and he’s been picking up Spanish and sign language
with such enthusiasm. He gets so excited to learn new things and loves engaging in all of our learning

centers. His curiosity and eagerness to learn are truly inspiring! He’s also very curious and inquisitive,
constantly asking how things work and why, which reflects his love for learning and discovery. Henry

also loves to play, and he has a blast painting, listening to stories, and dancing to music. He’s very bright
and loves Circle Time, where he is always focused and excited to participate. Not only is Henry a

dedicated learner, but he is also an awesome helper, always jumping in to help with clean-up time and
contributing to the classroom in so many ways. One of Henry’s best qualities is his sense of humor, he’s
always making his teachers and friends laugh with the funny things he says and does! We are so proud

of Henry and all the wonderful qualities he brings to the class. Keep shining, Henry! We love you!!!
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FEBRUARY 11-15 

IMPORTANT DATESMONTHLY THEME
February is here, and we’re diving into a month full

of learning, fun, and exciting activities in Pre-K 4!

We’re kicking off the month by learning all about

ways to stay healthy, with a special focus on dental

health! The children will participate in fun, hands-

on activities that teach the importance of taking

care of their teeth, from brushing to healthy food

choices. Since February is Dental Health Month,

we’ll be doing a variety of activities, including

crafts, songs, and role-playing, to make sure the

children understand the importance of good oral

hygiene. Next, we’ll dive into two exciting themes:

Sea Life and Insects! The children will learn all

about the creatures of the ocean, exploring

different sea animals, their habitats, and their

characteristics through crafts, games, and stories.

In the following week, we’ll shift gears to Insects,

where the children will discover the fascinating

world of bugs, their roles in nature, and even do

some fun bug-themed crafts and activities! To end

the month, we’ll enjoy one of the Pre-K 4 class’s

favorite themes—Once Upon A Time! The children

will explore the magical world of fairy tales,

listening to classic stories, acting out their favorite

parts, and engaging in creative activities based on

beloved tales. This week always sparks imagination

and creativity in the class, and we can’t wait to see

where the stories take us! We’re also gearing up for

a special Valentine’s Day celebration with plenty of

fun activities, crafts, and treats to share the love.

February is going to be a busy month, but it’s sure

to be filled with lots of learning, laughter, and fun.

We can’t wait to see all the amazing things the

children will accomplish this month!

Friday, February 14th is a half day for UPK.

There is no UPK on Monday, February 17th for
President’s Day.

Wear any football shirt for Super Bowl/Sports
Day on Friday, February 7th! 

Wednesday, February 12th is our 100th Day of
School! Keep an eye out for more information in
your child’s mail slot soon!

Our Valentine’s Day Ice Cream Social will be on
Friday, February 14th! Wear red/pink!

Sabres Days this month are Friday, February
21st & 28th!

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month,

Elliotte, Arlo, Lacey, & Oliver!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
JACKSON WHO TURNS 5

THIS MONTH!!



PRE-K 4PRE-K 4
Star of the Month

We are so happy to celebrate Elliotte as our Star of the Month! Elliotte has shown incredible growth and
improvement in class, and we couldn’t be more proud of how far she’s come. She has blossomed into a

confident, happy, and fun-loving student who loves to learn, play, and have fun with all of her friends.
Watching her silly personality emerge has been such a joy, and we are so excited to see her more

engaged in the classroom every day. Elliotte is always happy and eager to join in during group
activities, and her participation has really grown over the past month. She loves to do centers and is

such a hardworking student. One of her recent accomplishments that we are proud of is that she
learned to write her name all on her own! Elliotte is not only a dedicated learner, but she is also a

wonderful role model in the classroom, always setting a great example for her peers. She is kind, sweet,
and always willing to share with her friends. Her playful and fun personality shines through when she’s
building with magnet tiles, playing with playdough, or engaging in pretend play in the kitchen center.
Elliotte brings so much joy and laughter to the class with her sense of humor and love for fun! We are
so proud of Elliotte and all the progress she’s made in preparing for Kindergarten. She is an absolute

delight, and we look forward to seeing even more of her growth as the year continues.
Keep shining, Elliotte—you are truly a star! We love you!!!



PRE-K 4PRE-K 4
Star of the Month

We are beyond excited to celebrate Arlo as our Star of the Month! Arlo has been with us at Bunny Bunch
since he was just an adorable toddler, and it has been such a joy watching him grow into the

wonderful young man he is today. Recently, Arlo became a big brother, and he couldn’t be more proud!
He’s been excited to share the news with all his teachers and friends, and it’s clear that he is so excited
about this new role. Arlo has made amazing progress in his participation and engagement during group
lessons. He’s been working hard and has been setting a great example for his classmates. His sweet and

kind nature shines through in everything he does. Arlo’s silly side also makes him a joy to have around! He
loves telling funny stories and making his teachers and friends laugh. His bright personality is matched
by his love for learning. Arlo is very curious and enjoys exploring new topics. He is especially passionate

about cars and monster trucks! He loves to play with toy cars and has an impressive knowledge of
them. Arlo also enjoys sharing his knowledge during show and tell, telling everyone all about his favorite

vehicles. With his happy smile and infectious energy, Arlo brings so much joy to our classroom. He’s
not only a bright and engaged student but also a kind, considerate friend who knows how to have fun

and make everyone feel included. We are so proud of all of his accomplishments and are excited to watch
him continue to grow as he prepares for Kindergarten. Way to go Arlo! We love you!!!



PRE-K 4PRE-K 4
Star of the Month

We are thrilled to celebrate Lacey as our Star of the Month! Lacey has been absolutely shining
in Miss Lesley’s UPK class with her incredible love for learning. She is always eager to try new
things and gives 110% to everything she does. Whether it’s math, ELA, or any other activity,

Lacey’s hard work and dedication truly impress us all. She excels in all subjects and is always
one of the first to eagerly participate and answer questions, showing her strong motivation and

enthusiasm for learning. In addition to her academic achievements, Lacey is a very creative
and artistic young lady. She loves to do crafts and always creates something amazing, taking
her time to ensure each project is special. Her coloring is beautiful, and she takes pride in her

work, creating vibrant and detailed pieces. Lacey’s outgoing and loving personality makes her a
joy to be around. She is friends with everyone and gets along with all of her classmates. Always
smiling and laughing, Lacey is the first to jump in and have fun with her friends, no matter what
the activity is. Her positive attitude and love for learning inspire everyone in her class. Lacey is

doing a fantastic job preparing for Kindergarten, and we are so proud of everything she’s
accomplished. We love her enthusiasm, her creativity, and the way she brings joy to everything

she does. Keep up the amazing work, Lacey—you are truly a star! We love you!!!



PRE-K 4PRE-K 4
Star of the Month

We are excited to announce Oliver as our Star of the Month! Oliver is a shining example of
kindness, positivity, and hard work. He always greets each day with a smile and maintains a
positive attitude, making him such a joy to have in Miss Lesley’s UPK class. His easy-going,

friendly, and polite nature allows him to get along with everyone, and he treats his friends and
teachers with respect at all times. Oliver’s willingness to help others and work together in class
makes him an outstanding friend and classmate. He is always ready to have fun, whether he’s

playing with his friends or diving into new learning activities. Oliver is always up for whatever the
class is doing, approaching each activity with enthusiasm and a positive attitude. He is a dedicated

learner, and it shows in his participation and hard work. He has been meeting each goal set for
him, and he is always happy to learn new things. Oliver’s ability to make new friends has also been

wonderful to see, he gets along with everyone. His peers love being around him, as he is always
sharing, taking turns, and including everyone. Oliver’s laughter and smile brighten up the room,
and we are so happy to have him in our class. His love for learning, fun-loving personality, and
positive energy make him a true joy to have at Bunny Bunch. He is working hard to prepare for

Kindergarten and we couldn’t be more proud of all his progress. Way to go Oliver! We love you!!!


